
RESOLUTION RECONSIDERING THE FULLER PARK PARKING LOT LEASE 
 
 
Whereas, Council directed PAC to reconsider the Fuller Park parking lot lease; 
 
Whereas, PAC thoroughly reviewed historical information on the use of Fuller park 
parking lots, including rates and duration, and relation to the PROS plan, largely relying 
on the attached October 21, 2014 memorandum to PAC; 
 
RESOLVED, that PAC recommend Council renew the lease as drafted and initially 
recommended to Council by PAC, but that it be modified to reflect a 7.5% rate increase 
consistent with previous rate increases. 
 
 
Passed unanimously by PAC at their October 21, 2014 meeting.  
 
 
 


